
Thank you to everyone who came out
for our Spring Shuffle Family Dance
last month, and to those who
volunteered their time to make it SO
special for our Bowen families.
 
Last year this dance was held at the 9th
grade building because our gym and
cafeteria were still under construction.
It felt really special to welcome our
families to the dance this year in our
very own building! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS:
 

May 2 // Our next PTC meeting, 5:30 pm 
May 24 // The Parade of Nations, 10:30 AM
May 31 // Last day of school & 1/2 day 

IF YOU’D LIKE TO JOIN THE PTC, COME TO OUR NEXT MEETING OR EMAIL US AT BOWEN.PTC@KENTWOODPS.ORG


